
                                                                                                                             

When Your Child Needs to Stay Home: 

 Fever 

 Vomiting 

 Diarrhea 

Children may return to school when they have been free from fever 

(without Tylenol or Motrin), No vomiting and/or No diarrhea for 

24 hours. 

This is not only for the protection of your child, but also for the 

protection of the other children and staff at our school. 

Please call the clinic when your child has a diagnosis from a doctor 

of something contagious such as the FLU, STREP, CHICKEN POX, or 

a STAPH INFECTION. 

We appreciate your cooperation!!! 


